
Statement of Licensing Policy 2019 
Consultation  

Licensing Policy Statement 

The Licensing Act 2003 states that the Council must produce a Licensing Policy Statement 

in relation to how it will deal with licensing matters within North Tyneside. Statements were 

previously consulted on in 2007, 2010 and 2014.  

This document includes information on how the Council will deal with applications under the 

Licensing Act 2003.  

We wish to review our Statement of Licensing Policy.  The revised policy reflects the 

updated guidance under Section 182 Licensing Act 2003. In addition a separate Cumulative 

Impact Assessment has been developed which is referenced in this Policy.  

The Council is obliged to consult on the adoption of the Licensing Statement and this 

consultation will run until 16 September 2018. Responsible Authorities such as the police, 

premises licence holders or their representatives and members of the public are welcome to 

send in their views regarding the policy statement.  

Comments are welcome on all parts of the Policy.  

Any views can be forwarded to liquor.licensing@northtyneside.gov.uk or to the Licensing 

Team in writing at: 

Block C Killingworth Site, Harvey Combe, Killingworth, 

Newcastle upon Tyne, NE12 6UB 
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